
YEAR 5 NEWSLETTER 

Week beginning 3/2/2020 

 

Happy Half Term! 

The Spring 1 half-term has flown by! All children break up this Friday 

(14/02) and return to school on Monday 24th February for the Spring 2 half-

term. 

We are looking forward to continuing our History topic about ancient 

Greece as well as our UK Geography topic about settlement, land-use and 

map and compass skills. In Maths we will be learning about fractions and 

decimals and in English we’ll be learning to write instructions (non-fiction) 

and a ‘losing’ tale (fiction). We also have our next DT unit to look forward to 

this half-term as well as the long-awaited residential trip to Ingestre Hall! 

Spring 2 dates for your diary 

● Monday 2nd March: final payment of £66 for the residential trip due 

● Wednesday 1st April to Friday 3rd April: residential trip to Ingestre 

Hall. Any children not attending should still attend school on these 

three days for art and drama activities in their classrooms. 

● Friday 3rd April: break up for the Easter holidays 

Class Assemblies 

Well done to all of 5K for their superb class assembly about the Ancient 

Greeks last Friday!. 

Our last class assembly of the year will be 5LG’s Class Assembly this 

Friday (14/2/20) at 2pm in the Infant Hall. 

We look forward to seeing the parents/carers of 5LG children there. 

 

Mrs Giles                  Miss Gieron              Miss Keogh 

 

YEAR 5 NEWSLETTER 

Week beginning 3/2/2020 

 

Happy Half Term! 

The Spring 1 half-term has flown by! All children break up this Friday 

(14/02) and return to school on Monday 24th February for the Spring 2 half-

term. 

We are looking forward to continuing our History topic about ancient 

Greece as well as our UK Geography topic about settlement, land-use and 

map and compass skills. In Maths we will be learning about fractions and 

decimals and in English we’ll be learning to write instructions (non-fiction) 

and a ‘losing’ tale (fiction). We also have our next DT unit to look forward to 

this half-term as well as the long-awaited residential trip to Ingestre Hall! 

Spring 2 dates for your diary 

● Monday 2nd March: final payment of £66 for the residential trip due 

● Wednesday 1st April to Friday 3rd April: residential trip to Ingestre 

Hall. Any children not attending should still attend school on these 

three days for art and drama activities in their classrooms. 

● Friday 3rd April: break up for the Easter holidays 

Class Assemblies 

Well done to all of 5K for their superb class assembly about the Ancient 

Greeks last Friday!. 

Our last class assembly of the year will be 5LG’s Class Assembly this 

Friday (14/2/20) at 2pm in the Infant Hall. 

We look forward to seeing the parents/carers of 5LG children there. 

 

Mrs Giles                  Miss Gieron              Miss Keogh 


